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APO/NPO Update
New NPO for Mongolia
The Secretariat was informed that the establishment of a new NPO for Mongolia 
had been completed w.e.f. 1 April 2010. Details of the new NPO are:
Name: Mongolia Productivity Organization
Location: Trade Union Building (Room 211), Suukbathar Square
Postal address: P.O. Box 828.14201 Ulaanbaatar-46
Phone/fax: 976-11-310982
e-Mail: npo-mongolia@mongol.net

New NPO Head and APO Liaison Officer for Mongolia
Mr. Delgertsogt Davaadorj, Director, and Ms. Otgonchuluun Dorj, Vice Director, 
of the Mongolia Productivity Organization, were appointed new NPO Head and 
APO Liaison Officer, respectively, w.e.f. 1 April 2010. The contact phone number 
and e-mail address of Ms. Dorj are: 
Phone: 976-11-310982
e-Mail: apoliaison@mongol.net, d_otch@yahoo.com

New APO Liaison Officer for Nepal
Mr. Rajendra Ratna Bajracharya, Branch Chief, National Productivity and Eco-
nomic Development Centre, Nepal, was appointed new APO Liaison Officer for 
Nepal, w.e.f. 16 March 2010.

New NPO Head for Nepal
Mr. Khem Raj Kunwar, General Manager, National Productivity and Economic 
Development Centre, was appointed new NPO Head for Nepal, w.e.f. 8 April 2010.

New APO Liaison Officer for Singapore
Mr. Dave Lim, Head, Planning, SPRING Singapore, was appointed new APO 
Liaison Officer for Singapore, w.e.f. 1 April 2010.

The August deadline is approaching for this year's APO Produc-
tivity Photo Contest. 
We're waiting for pictures that illustrate efforts in productivity 
(people working together for improvement in agriculture, indus-
try, schools, communities... there are topics all around us). For 
details, see our Web site (www.apo-tokyo.org).


